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Dear Sir,
I am wondering why on earth the current Labor government feel that it is imperative and necessary
to remove the voter ID information from the voting 'cards'. Does the current government want to
have labor voters voting more than once, in other words, committing fraud at the elections.?
Are they so uncertain and scared of losing future elections that they would encourage fraud by
allowing voters to vote more than once at different polling booths? At the last election it was so
convenient to just hand our voting card to the person concerned, be marked off the roll, then given
the voting slip. As each voter HAS to have an identity form, there is no risk of multiple or fraudulant
voting.
I would ask that the Labor party have a bit more faith in their voters, & not be so scared of losing.
This only gives an extremely poor image of the faith the Labor politicians have in themselves.
As a Queensland voter I would ask that this Bill be repealed .
Yours faithfully,
Mrs Marie Hall
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